

Year 1 News



Welcome back. We hope you had a lovely break. Thank you for all of the homework we received last half term, a new homework grid has been sent home. Please return the paper copy of this every Friday and we will celebrate our homework in class and award dojos.

What we're up to:

Talk for Writing

This half term, we will be moving on to 'Amazing Antelopes,' a non-fiction unit. As before, we will be learning a text by heart, before changing parts of it to make it our own. A text map will be posted to Class Dojo to help you learn the text alongside us at home. Phonics will continue to happen daily.

Maths

We will be continuing our work on operations this half term, looking at addition and subtraction. We will continue to use manipulatives in class to support our learning.

Topics

Science: What happens to leaves over the year?

Geography: What is it like to live in Thorpe?

RE: How does the Christian Nativity story teach

us about the meaning of gifts?

Music: Rehearsals for December performances

(dates on Newsletter).

Computing: Digital painting and e-safety.

PE: Gym - shape and travel.

PSHE: Celebrating Differences

DT: Mechanicals - wheels and axles.



Dussindale Discoverers

Trips

This half term, we are going on a local walk to support our Geography work.

We are also visiting the Garage for a live show. We will be asking for helpers nearer the time.

Diary Dates

PE: Tuesdays and Wednesdays
Please remove earrings for these days.

Diary dates will be published in the school newsletter and on Class Dojo. You can enable notifications on your phone through your phone's app settings.

Reminders

Please send in a water bottle each day.

Please send in reading books and records everyday.

A homework grid has been sent home please return every Friday.

Please avoid sending in toys from home, unless this has been agreed.

